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Regulatory Update - Paraguay 
865-868MHz band not permitted 

 

Further to PCS’ Regulatory Update issued on 21st September 2015 advising that the 

915-928MHz band is no longer permitted for spread spectrum devices, the Paraguayan 

Authority, Comisión Nacional de Telecomunicaciones (CONATEL), has also advised that 

spread spectrum devices cannot obtain Type Approval in the 865-868MHz band as an 

alternative.  

 

CONATEL is discussing the possibility of re-opening the 915-928MHz band for spread 

spectrum devices in the future, however a timeframe for the decision has not yet been 

established. 

 

PCS will continue to monitor developments closely and will provide a further Regulatory 

Update once additional information regarding the use of these bands is received. 
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